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AAACU Team Members Volunteer with Feeding Kids Ministry 
Alpena, MI, October 26, 2023 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) team members recently 
volunteered with Feeding Kids 
Ministry. 

Feeding Kids Ministry is an 
organization in Alpena that provides 
packages of food for students in the 
Alpena School District to have over 
weekends and holiday breaks when 
school is not in session. 

On this day, AAACU team members 
packaged 246 bags of food that will 
be distributed to students on Friday to 

take home. Year to date, 1,996 packages and 12,020 meals have been distributed to students. 

AAACU is proud to have team members that volunteer their time to help make an impact within 
the communities they live. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of September 30, 2023, AAACU provides service to 45,804 members with 
total assets equal to $760,038,531.58. 

 

Pictured: Charlie Prittie, Patti Prittie, Cassandra Travis, Leah Tolan, Jenni 
McDonald, Benjamin McDonald, Regina Morrison, Annabelle Rowe, and 

Alison Jakubcin 
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